
From:McKenna, Cllr James 

Sent:26 Jul 2022 09:13:47 +0100 

To:Deighton, Charlotte 

Subject:Booze Plus, Tong Road, Armley.( Armley Not Farnley) 

Hi Charlotte, 

A complaint I received from a local resident regarding this application for 24 hour of 
alcohol sales. 
Please register this as an objection from 
You will note that is actually complaining about the existing openings hours 
and strongly opposes the application for 24 hour sale of alcohol. 
Regards 
Jim 

Sent from my iPad 

On 25 Jul 2022, at 22:51, 

D 

You don't often get email from 
important 

Hi Jim 

I hope you are well. 

wrote: 

Learn why this is 

As you may be aware, Booze Plus have applied for a 24 hour licence to 
sell alcohol (the statutory notice is displayed on the outside of their premises). I hope 
you will use all the influence you have to prevent any such thing happening. 

There have been regular problems / anti social behaviour over the years with this shop -
I'm sure you are entirely familiar with them - and extending its hours will only increase 
them. Who really needs to buy a 6-pack and a bottle of vodka at 3am? And would you 
want them hanging around your house at such a time? As it is, I regularly have to recycle 
the empties dumped on my premises, having been bought during normal licencing hours. 
Considering the staff costs involved in a 24 hour operation, I would imagine that a 24 
hour licence could only be profitable if the shop is busy all night - not a prospect I would 
welcome, for obvious reasons. 

I also suspect that the shop would become a handy locale for the 24 hour dealers of illicit 
substances, and possibly a tempting target for more or less violent robberies when no-one 
is around. 

I could, but won't, go on. 
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Please confirm that you, and the other ward councillors, are opposed to the granting of 
this licencing application. 

Regards 




